10/3/16

To whom this may concern
| am writing this letter on behalf of Churchill
Hezelton and his proposed junkyard on County Rd. |
feel that he should be able to have it as long as he is
following any rules that go along with having a
junkyard, which | know he would. | have known
Churchill my whole life. He is a good, hard working
man just trying to make a little extra cash to make
ends meet. | feel that not allowing him to have it
would be discrimination against him where there are
two others in town. One on Breezy hill Rd and the
other on Fortune Rd, so | don’t see the harm in him
having one. He is a tax payer just like the rest of us
and should have the right to do whatever he wants
on his property just like everyone else does.
Thank you,
Shawn Rowell
252 Fairgrounds Rd
Bradford NH 03221




